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INVITATION TO ATTEND MELBOURNE GEELONG INTERCONNECTION AGENCY REFERENCE GROUP

It is intended to establish an Agency Reference Group (ARG) to provide a forum for regular agency input and communication between the key agencies to facilitate an efficient statutory approval process for the Melbourne Geelong Interconnection Project. 
The Melbourne Geelong Interconnection Project consists of an 800mm diameter water transfer pipeline which will stretch 55km from the Melbourne water supply network at Cowies Hill, west of Werribee, to Geelong’s water storage basins at Lovely Banks.  A water pump station is also required at Cowies Hill.  

All work associated with the achievement of statutory approvals will be undertaken by Kellogg Brown & Root Pty Ltd and their sub-consultants, with oversight from Barwon Water. 

The project will be delivered in following distinct phases:

· Stage 1: detailed design, statutory approvals, community consultation, easement negotiation and tendering.  Stage 1 will is now underway and will conclude in mid 2010.

· Stage 2: construction.  Stage 2 will commence in mid 2010 and conclude at the end of 2011.

Details of the date, time and venue of the inaugural meeting of the Melbourne Geelong Interconnection Agency Reference Group are as follows:

Date: 

Wednesday, 12th August 2009
Time: 

9.00am – 11.30am (morning tea provided)
Venue:

Wyndham City Council - Civic Centre



45 Princes Highway, Werribee 


Melway Ref: Map 205 J9
RSVP 

Thursday 6th August 2009
Terms of Reference are also attached to this email invite
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